


Minnesota Ground Water Association
Application for White Paper Work Group Participation
 
On behalf of all the membership, the Minnesota Ground Water Association (MGWA) Board wishes to thank you for volunteering to serve on the Work Group currently being formed to prepare the following white paper-

[bookmark: _GoBack]White Paper 2016-03
Drain Tiles and Groundwater Resources: Understanding the Relations

This Work Group is expected to be active for six to twelve months. A number of factors will be used by the White Paper Committee (WPC) to assemble each Work Group, so some volunteers might not be included. These include 1) whether you are a MGWA member, 2) your potential experience with the topic, 3) any time constraints that you may have to participate, and 4) whether you may have a conflict of interest if you participate. Please understand that whether you are asked to participate is entirely a reflection on the constraints of the WPC’s selection process and is not a reflection on your personal merits.

To help facilitate the selection of the Working Group, please fill out the form below and submit the completed form to office@mgwa.org. Thank you again for volunteering!

 
NAME: 		MGWA MEMBER: YES OR NO

CONTACT ADDRESS: 
PHONE NUMBER(S):
EMAIL ADDRESS: 
EMPLOYER:
POSITION: 

Briefly Describe any Experience with the Topic that You Feel Will Contribute to the Preparation of this White Paper - 

Potential Time Constraints – This work group may be active for as long as a year. Do you foresee any potential difficulties with serving on the work group for this amount of time? Yes or No

ANY POTENTIAL CONFLICTS-OF-INTEREST? Please elaborate: 


Questions? Please contact Kelton Barr (kbarr@braunintertec.com).



